

## Centre Elementary School

53 Winnacunnet Road, Hampton, NH 03842-2110 Telephone (603) 926-8706 Fax (603) 926-1177



Timothy J. Lannan, Principal

Jamie Hayward, Assistant Principal

October 15, 2021

Dear Families,

On **Friday, October 29** we will be having our Halloween Parade. To help keep our students safe, please follow these guidelines:

- Your child should bring their costume to school in a bag. We will send the costume home in that same bag.
- Makeup is not permitted
- Remember, as always, weapons of any type are not allowed in school.
- Children should wear flat shoes as we will be having our parade outdoors.

The parade will begin at 12:30 PM. Parents are invited to watch the parade standing in the designated areas outside behind the cones that will be set up. The parade will circle the entire building so you can view from any side of the building.

Looking forward to a thrilling time!

Sincerely,

Timothy Lannan

Principal

\*P.S. In the event of rain, the parade will be held indoors for Centre School students and staff only.